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Press release

The Prime Minister welcomed Danish Prime Minister Mette Frederiksen to
Downing Street today.

The Prime Minister welcomed Danish Prime Minister Mette Frederiksen to
Downing Street today.

The leaders stressed the need to stay united in the face of Russia’s
despicable actions in Ukraine.

Prime Minister Frederiksen updated the Prime Minister on the damage caused to
the Nord Stream pipelines last week. They agreed the incidents were clearly
an act of sabotage. The Prime Minister offered the UK’s support for the
ongoing investigation.

The leaders agreed that the safety and security of the Baltic Sea is in
everyone’s interest, and welcomed increased cooperation through the Joint
Expeditionary Force.

On energy security more widely, the Prime Minister and Prime Minister
Frederiksen agreed on the need for likeminded democracies to work together to
increase our energy independence.

The Prime Minister outlined the steps the UK has taken to decrease energy
bills in the short-term and bolster our energy supply in the longer term. The
leaders agreed to further UK-Danish cooperation in areas like wind power,
where our countries are global pioneers.
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